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  ! CAUTION ! This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links
or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear  ,

Many thanks for this. I know The Prince of Wales would welcome such a meeting. 

I'm copying colleagues here who will be able to work with you to find a suitable date and
place. 

All good wishes, 

 

Principal Private Secretary 

Household of The Prince of Wales and The Duch    

Clarence House, London, SW1A 1BA

From: @crownestatescotland.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 3, 2022 9:53 am
To: @royal.uk>
Subject: Crown Estate Scotland
 

You don't often get email from helen.howden@crownestatescotland.com. Learn why this is
important

I am writing on behalf of our Chair, Amanda Bryan, and Chief Executive, Simon Hodge, to request
a meeting with the Prince of Wales to provide him with an update on our activities since they
were last able to meet.
 
Kind regards
 

 

Crown Estate Scotland



 
Our team are currently working from home. Mail is occasionally being collected from our offices
(addresses are at www.crownestatescotland.com/contact-us). Where possible, please email or
call us rather than post mail.
 
LEGAL DISCLAIMER - IMPORTANT NOTICE The information in this message,
including any attachments, is intended solely for the use of the person to whom it is
addressed. It may be confidential and it should not be disclosed to or used by anyone else.
If you receive this message in error please let the sender know straight away. We cannot
accept liability resulting from email transmission. Crown Estate Scotland's head office is at
Crown Estate Scotland, Quartermile Two, 2nd Floor, 2 Lister Square, Edinburgh, EH3
9GL.
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